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From: Mike Gildersleeve 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 9:35 PM
To: Deltaport (IAAC/AEIC)
Subject: CIAR, Information Request  (making comment re. Berth Four Project)

Re. Berth Four Project #81010 Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
   I am wanting to express my serious opposition to the port expansion of DeltaPort near Roberts Bank.  We should not 
be expanding our industrial footprint at Delta Port in a time when gov’t has declared a climate crisis. And we must 
certainly not be bringing further significant industrial activity to a world renowned Fraser River and Fraser River Estuary. 
This project will significantly increase the threats to all marine species in the Robert Banks area, including of course our 
vulnerable and already declining salmon populations in the Fraser River. Roberts Bank is a Ramsar site and a wetland of 
of International significance and must have a higher level of protection expected for Fraser River Estuary, and protection 
for habitats for  salmon, national and international. migrant birds and the endangered southern resident Orcas, and all 
the other at risk species in the Salish Sea.  It is imperative that we make efforts to scale back our global economy and 
focus more on developing a more localized economy. 
   I urge you to reject this Berth Four Project at Delta Port. 
 Thank you for the opportunity to express my concerns and for your consideration. 
Respectfully, 
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